
Vehicle Recall Reminder. Your vehicle is subject to a safety recall. 

Your vehicle's tires may have been over cured during manufacturing, and may experience a sidewall 
rupture, or develop a belt edge separation. Both conditions can increase the risk of a crash. Nissan 
notified owners of this recall beginning in May 2021. Please contact a Nissan Dealer now to receive the 
free recall repair. (recall ID PC798). Thank you for being a Nissan customer.| 


